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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Brad Hunt 
Date:  June 30, 2015 
cc: Dr. Waldrip, Kay Ryon 
 
Re: Adoption of the 2015-2015 Student Code of Conduct 
 
The Student Code of Conduct review committee met during the spring semester and summer to 
up-date the CISD Student Code of Conduct for the 2015-2016 school year. Committee members 
included administrators from elementary, middle and high school, school counselors, 
representatives from Intervention Services, and CISD Administration.  
 
Revisions were generated and implemented after consultation with the committee, central 
administration and the TASB “Model” Student Code of Conduct, as well as information received 
from the TASSP Law Conference. Because this year was a legislative year, required changes 
from the state are included in this document.  
 
All changes have been made in red for easy review. 
 
 

Recommendation:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees adopt the 2015-2016 Student Code 
of Conduct as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  


